
Scott, 

I would like you to consider funding at $1,000.00 the new Freeman library Innovation lab and our 3D 

printers.  This would be great and could fit under the 50 random acts of kindness that you are 

considering this year.  Please review the attached description of this project.  I would also like you to 

consider allowing Jim Johnson (Librarian of Freeman Library) to give a presentation on the lab and 

demonstrating the 3D printer. 

Thanks, 

Dick Kidder 

 


